
   

From: Matt McKinnon <ripesensor@gmail.com> 
To: "zba@town.arlington.ma.us" <zba@town.arlington.ma.us> 

Date: Fri, 13 Nov 2020 10:15:43 -0500 
Subject: Mugar Wetlands 

   

 
Hello Arlington ZBA,  

  
It seems like the Mugar family has been trying to develop their parcel of land in the town of Arlington for 

quite some time, and has run into opposition for just as long.  
  

Given the sensitivity of the land ecologically, would it be possible to use the land for wind power 

generation? The small footprint of a wind turbine would have little impact on the wetlands, and generate 
revenue on land that is seemingly difficult to develop on.  

  
Cooperative ideas from the town of Arlington on how to best profit off the land may be a reasonable 

request to the Mugar family, even if this particular idea is improbable.  

  
Sincerely,  

Matt McKinnon 
9 Littlejohn St, Arlington 

 


